
Fallons in Japan

WHAT’S NEW...
    The first week of June was packed full of
activities with an amazing group of AYCers! They
were all a tremendous blessing, and we had an
opportunity to show them Japan. We did music
evangelism Friday night, the AYCers sang
amazingly. There were many young people
boldly handing out tracts to people passing by.
Our children and their friends saw that and
began handing out tracts too! So grateful for
young people who set such a good example for
those younger than them.  
    June also brought Father’s Day celebrations,
we had a lot of first time visitors that day! It was
followed by a tremendous potluck and time of
fellowship.
    We had a men’s fellowship day the following
week which was a great time. Our son Charlie
volunteered to teach Sunday school! He planned
out what he would say and had games and a
craft! We are so proud of him and his desire to
teach others about Jesus!  
    We also had a first time guest receive the Holy
Ghost!

PRAYER REQUESTS | PRAISE REPORTS

    Please keep the JUPC general
conference in your prayers. It is
happening mid-July in Fuchu, Japan.
Caleb will be traveling to that solo this
year. We are praying for a mighty move
of God and that His will would be done in
the minister’s sessions.
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